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  Attendance:  3W won the trophy with 99.2% 
attendance this week!  The summer term should 
be an opportunity for pupils to improve their 
attendance and punctuality. 
We aim for 97%+, below 95% is a concern and 
below 90% is recorded as ‘Persistent Absence.’         
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Forefield Matters 

13th June 2025 

 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 
 
I must start with a huge ‘Thank You!’ to everyone who helped Year 6 to 
create wonderful memories in Ambleside this week.  The fact that the 
staffroom table is groaning under the weight of cards, cakes and pastries 
would suggest that pupils, parents and staff are equally delighted – 
albeit a little sleepy!  Teachers have shared lots of photographs of 
canoeing, trekking, ghyll scrambling, bushcraft and archery via SeeSaw – 
which capture some of the joy. 

 
Next week it is Arts Week and we have some wonderful experiences 
planned across the whole school.  Please see the diary page for the full 
list. 
 
Our Year 4 pupils took part in the national online assessment of times 
tables skills this week and seemed to take it all in their stride. 
 
Year 5 pupils had the opportunity to spend a day at Chesterfield High 
School and seized every opportunity on offer.  

 
The Reading Ambassadors would like to say a huge thank you to Kate 
Wright in 6P for her VERY generous donation of brand new reading 
books which will be making their way into our school library. It is always 
a pleasure to receive book donations, and over the years, there have 
been so many occasions where we have had the pleasure of taking in 
pre-loved collections from pupils and their families. Mr Croot, who 
champions reading at school, was taken aback at the sight of so many 
titles, all in pristine condition, when they were delivered to the school 
office on Thursday morning. Some of Kate’s books will be used to stock 
our book vending machine, and the rest will soon be made available for 
all our budding young readers. Thank you so much, Kate! 
 

Thank you also to the many children who took part in the 
2025 Readathon and also a huge thank you to families and friends for 
their support in helping us raise a staggering £189.00 for the brilliant 
children's charity ‘Read for Good.’   
All children should have received a certificate today from Mrs 
Lambrianides, we also had a special draw for all participants and 
Florence won a beautiful hardback book on fascinating facts, donated by 
Mrs Lambrianides for the children’s commitment to reading and helping 
the wider community.  
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Diary for week beginning 16th June 2025 

*ARTS WEEK* 

 

Monday:  9.45 – 11.15  4P Swimming  

  10.15 – 11.45  5S Swimming 

   3.30 – 4.30  Y3-Y6 Cricket (Active Sport) 

     

Tuesday:     SMOOTHIE TUESDAY 
  Morning   4H Crosby Bus Tour 

9.00 – 9.30  Reading Ambassadors (Mr Croot)  

12.00 – 12.30  Y6 Board Games (Mrs Russell)  

12.00 – 12.30  Y6 Infant Buddies (Mrs Lambrianides) 

Afternoon  4M Crosby Bus Tour 

   3.30 – 4.30  Y4 Dance Club (Miss Harper) – LAST SESSION 

 3.30 – 4.30  Y6 Football (Miss Cain) 

 3.45   Y5/Y6 Netball match v St John Bosco Catholic Primary at FJS 

   

Wednesday:    9.30 – 12.00  3B/3KS Cartoon Drawing Workshop with Stu Harrison 

12.00 – 12.55  Y6 Chess Players (Mr Hall) - CANCELLED 

    1.00 – 3.30  3W/4M Cartoon Drawing Workshop with Stu Harrison  

 3.30 – 4.30  Y3-Y6 Dodgeball (Active Sport) 

 3.30 – 4.30  Y5/Y6 Netball (Miss Berry) 

 3.30   Jack Riding Memorial Football Tournament  

at Great Crosby Catholic Primary School 

  

 Thursday: 8.00 – 8.40  Y5/Y6 Girls’ Football (Miss Cain) 

  Morning   4P Crosby Bus Tour 

  9.30 – 12.00  6P/6C Cartoon Drawing Workshop with Stu Harrison 

12.00 – 12.30  Y5/Y6 Running Club (Miss Smith/Mrs Summers) 

12.00 – 12.55  Chess Beginners (Mr Hall) 

 1.00 – 3.30  4H/4P Cartoon Drawing Workshop with Stu Harrison  

 3.30 – 4.15  Y5/Y6 Drama (Limelight Speech and Drama Academy) 

 3.30 – 4.30  Y3-Y6 Football (Marine FC) 

  

Friday:     Y6 Rainforest Adventure 

 9.30 – 12.00  5S/5H Cartoon Drawing Workshop with Stu Harrison 

12.00 – 12.30  Y5 Football (Mr Shannon) 

12.30 – 12.55  Y4 Football (Community Multisports Coaching) 

 1.00 – 3.30  5R/6W Cartoon Drawing Workshop with Stu Harrison 

 3.30 – 4.30  Y3 Football (Community Multisports Coaching) 

  

 

 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sausage and  

Tomato Pasta  

Mixed Salad 

 

 

(V) Veggie Cottage 

Pie and Greens 

 

 

 

Fruity Oat Cookie 

Chicken Tikka Curry 

Boiled Rice 

Naan Bread 

 

 

(V) Pizza Pockets 

with Salad Sticks 

Potato Wedges 

 

 

Vanilla Cupcake 

Roast Turkey & Gravy 

Sweetcorn & Green Beans 

Paprika Potatoes 

 

 

(V) Quorn Lasagne and 

Garlic Bread 

Side Salad 

 

 

Marble Cake 

Cajun Chicken and 

Vegetable Pasta  

Herby Bread 

 

 

(V) Cheese and Onion 

Frittata 

Jacket Potato & Salad 

 

 

Frozen Yoghurt Pot 

Fishy Friday 

Garden Peas and 

Sweetcorn 

Chipped Potatoes 

 

(V) Bean and 

Cheese Quesadilla 

Crispy Mixed Salad 

Chipped Potatoes 

 

Fruit Cookie 



  

 

Transition and Classes for September 2025 

 
 
It is that time of year when we start to plan for the new academic year in September.  

Our ‘buddy’ system between Year 2 and Year 4 is now underway and there are two ‘transition’ 

days planned for Thursday/Friday 26th and 27th of June. 

 

The Infants have created three new classes: A, B and C. 

     They will become: 3KS (Mrs Khan-Wood and Mrs Summers) 

                                  3H (Miss Harper) 

                                  3B (Miss Berry) 

 

Our current Y3 classes: 3B, 3KS and 3W will become: 

                                     4W (Mrs Wilson) 

                                     4H (Mrs Hill)  

                                     4MP (Miss Mawdsley and Mr Parry)) 

Our current Y4 classes: 4P, 4M and 4H will become: 

                                     5H (Mrs Harding) 

                                     5S (Mrs Schwartz)  

                                     5R (Mr Shannon) 

Our current Y5 classes: 5H, 5S and 5R will become: 

                                      6C (Mr Croot) 

                                      6W (Mr Wood)  

                                      6P (Miss Cain) 

 

Class A becomes 3KS 

Class B becomes 3H 

Class C becomes 3B 

Class 3B becomes 4W 

Class 3KS becomes 4H 

Class 3W becomes 4MP 

Class 4P becomes 5H 

Class 4M becomes 5S 

Class 4H becomes 5R 

Class 5H becomes 6C 

Class 5S becomes 6W 

Class 5R becomes 6P 
    



  

 

 
 
 
 


